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Scearce, Lynn

From: Cascio, Tom

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2011 2:35 PM

To: Scearce, Lynn

Subject: FW: FPL Turkey Nuclear: PTN uprate additional information
Attachments: EPU Diesel Equipment-Environmental-rev1.xls

Tom Cascio, D.B.A., CPM, Sigma Xi
Engineering Specialist 1V

Power Plant Group

Office of Permitting and Compliance

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
850-717-9077

From: Archer, Mary [mailto:Mary.Archer@fpl.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 11:15 AM

To: Cascio, Tom

Cc: Archer, Mary

Subject: RE: FPL Turkey Nuclear: PTN uprate additional information

Hi Tom,

A column was added in the attachment to address location during the outage. All of the equipment is portable in
that it has handles; hooks etc¢ so that it can be moved. All of the cranes will be moved as needed for work in:
different locations around the site. They will be bolted down securely during work mode for stability & safety.

Please let me know if you need additional information.
Thanks, Mary

Mary J. Archer, QEP
Project Manager

FPL Environmental Scrvices
office: 561-691-7057

Cell: 561-758-3760

From: Cascio, Tom [mailto:Tom.Cascio@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 7:47 AM

To: Archer, Mary

Subject: RE: FPL Turkey Nuclear: PTN uprate additional information

Hi Mary — a few questions have come up as we are reviewing the Turkey Point project — will any of the equipment
(cranes, etc.) be fixed permanently in place at the site over 12 months? Will all be moved around as needed as the
construction progresses? This information is important to determine possible exemption status.

Tom Cascio, D.B.A., CPM, Sigrma Xi
Engineering Specialist IV

Power Plant Group

Office of Permitting and Compliance

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
850-717-9077



Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department by clicking on this
link DEP Customer Survey. :

From: Archer, Mary [mailto:Mary.Archer@fpl.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 10:25 AM

To: Cascio, Tom

Cc: Archer, Mary

Subject: FPL Turkey Nuclear: PTN uprate additional information

Hi Tom,

The uprate project was approved through the site certification process on October 29, 2008. The section that
covers Air Emissions and Combustion equipment is attached.

This would be addressing the equipment on the list sent to you earlier today.
Talk to you later.

Thanks, Mary

Mary J. Archer, QEP
Project Manager

FPL Environmental Services
office; 561-691-7057

Cell: 561-758-3760

From: Foster, Stacy

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 10:17 AM
To: Archer, Mary

Subject: PTN uprate

October 29, 2008 is the date this was approved through the site certification process.
Thanks

Stacy Foster

Environmental Project Manager
FPL Environmental Services

W 561-691-7065

C 772-285-5653



